Bar Hill Newsletter – July 2015

GREEN BINS

For those of us who need two green bins, the council’s policy on requests for additional green bins is reinstated so now you can request an extra bin which will happily be collected with your other green bin by South Cambs on your usual collection day.  This will meet residents demand/expectation and promote diversion from landfill. 

APPLICATION FOR HEART OF NORTHSTOWE TO BE CONSIDERED BY CLLRS

Councillors will reconsider plans for the heart of the new town of Northstowe week commencing 22nd June after further information was submitted by developers.

New sports plans have been submitted by the HCA which have received the backing of Sport England.

The plans could see a new sports hall at the secondary school, large outdoor spaces, a sports pavilion, changing and storage facilities also.

YOUR VIEWS ARE REQUESTED ON GREENER COMMUNITIES

A survey has been launched by South Cambs to help gather people's views as the Council reviews its sustainability programme to ensure it best meets the needs and interests of parishes, residents and communities. 

The online survey asks about the areas of sustainability local people are most interested in, what the main drivers are for making greener choices, and the types of information and events the Council could provide.

One scheme the partnership currently runs, through parish councils and local energy groups, offers loans of thermal imaging cameras to help show people where heat is being lost from their property.  This has been incredibly popular and will continue to run through this winter.

The online survey can be filled in by visiting www.surveymonkey.com/r/SPEP

Please contact us if you need any information or assistance or comments
Bunty Waters Tel 01954 201421 / 07734690580 email: bunty.waters@ntlworld.com
Roger Hall Tel 01954 780304 email: roger.hall90@ntlworld.com
